

B.M.W.

RIDERS

OF

TOLEDO, INC.

1415 MOTT AVE., TOLEDO, OHIO 43605

NEWSLETTER



OCTOBER 6, 1976

At last months meeting a motion was made, and seconded that the club Halloween party be held at the meeting room at Don Smith's, if it would be available. Since then it is confermed that the party will be held there. So for those attending enclosed is a map, with directions for those attending. All the final details will be discussed at the coming meeting.

Also if you will note, the enclosed sale paper from Schiets Motors However Dan has notified me the price of the Windjammer Fairing is \$199.95, instead of \$229.00.

I understand there were several members whom notified Road Captain, Tom Fuch, that they would be attending the overnight campout, and ride to Wright Patterson Air Force Museum, but only four of them showed up. What happened to the rest of you?

MILEAGE CONTEST

This is a little reminder that the mileage contest will end on November 1, 1976. I must have your ending odometer reading no later than the above date for you to be eligible.

ANNUAL BANQUET

This is again somthing we will be discussing at the next meeting, as it is still in the planning stage. If anyone of you have some new ideas, or something different that we might plan that would be of interest to those attending, bring your ideas to the meeting.

Our next meeting will be held at the home of Bob and Ruth Boyd's at 4015 Mcgregor Lane on TUESDAY, October 12,1976 at 8 PM.

Without your suport we're nothing,

Liz Smith Secretary